
QUESTIONS ABOUT TESTING 
Do I need to be tested for COVID-19? 

You only need to be tested for COVID-19 if you are experiencing symptoms or have been 
exposed to someone with the virus. If a student has been exposed, they will be notified by: 

• A close contact who shares that they have tested positive for COVID-19 
• An alert from the Exposure Notification app 
• A medical official or contact tracer who determined they needed to be contacted 

 If you do not have any symptoms and have not been exposed, you should continue to 
monitor your health by completing the Healthcheck screener daily. 
 
Do I have to be tested at the Auburn University Medical Clinic? 
No. You can test at another location if needed. You should only be tested if you are 
experiencing symptoms or have been exposed to someone with COVID-19.  
 
What do I do if my roommate or suitemate tests positive for COVID-19?  
If you live off campus, you should quarantine immediately and monitor your symptoms. If you 
live on campus, you should immediately quarantine, monitor your symptoms and contact the 
Auburn University Medical Clinic at 334-844-4416 or an alternative testing location to make 
an appointment to get tested. 


